
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Friday, 8 July 2016 2:32 PM 
To: 'Gabrielle Starr' 

Cc: Nicola Street; brent.ferguson@aigroup.asn.au; Nigel Ward; Julian Arndt 
Subject: RE: AM2015/1 - Family and Domestic Violence Leave 

 
Dear Ms Starr, 
 
The Vice President has reviewed the correspondence of the ACTU dated 7 July 2016 in which an 
extension was sought in relation to the filing of an Agreed Statement of Facts. The request has been 
granted. Accordingly, the date in Direction [1] has been amended to 15 September 2016. 
 
Regards,  
 
Ingrid Fraser 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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